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Nikki Cooper

From: Rod Thompson 
Sent: Tuesday, October 27, 2020 10:16 AM
To: corporate
Subject: White Gold homeowners against underground utilities project

Dear Whistler mayor and council, 
I am writing this letter as a protest to the steam rolling of the undergrounding project in White Gold subdivision 
with little feedback or transparency from the instigators. Considering that an extension was granted to the 
petition when the results didn’t seem favourable seems to negate the validity of such a petition. 
As a long time resident of White Gold having worked my career in Whistler and then retired I am now on a 
fixed income. The burden of increased taxes on my fixed income does not seem fair to me especially since the 
cost of the project will be carried over a number of years. 
I have children who have been involved in sport representing Canada and have shown interest in staying in 
Whistler. I am worried about passing on this debt to them if that becomes their decision. These are first 
generation true Whistlerites, do we want them to stay or do we want these houses to be taken up by new non 
resident owners? The answer seems obvious to me. 
I hope you will consider the ramifications of such a project on home owners like me and certainly many others 
in the subdivision when making your final decision on such an impactful project. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Rod Thompson 
7418 Ambassador Crescent  
Whistler, B.C. 
V8E OE4 

 
 


